
Reminder of latest Christmas mail
posting date for local delivery

     â€‹Hongkong Post today (December 13) reminded members of the public that
the latest Christmas mail posting date for local delivery before Christmas
Day is December 20 (Friday). Mail posted after this date might run the risk
of not being delivered in time because of the anticipated seasonal work
pressure. Members of the public are advised to post mail as early as possible
to avoid a last-minute rush.
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